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CITY OF YAKIMA 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

2023 COMPREHENSIVE PLAN MAP AMENDMENT 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Yakima City Council will conduct an open record public 
hearing to consider the Yakima Planning Commission’s recommendations concerning the 2023 
Comprehensive Plan Amendment application. Open Record Hearing means the public is invited 
to testify on the existing Yakima Planning Commission’s records or submit new information to the 
record. 
 
The Washington State Growth Management Act requires cities and counties to adopt land use 
regulations that are consistent with and implement their comprehensive plan.  For 2023, the City 
of Yakima received one request to amend the City’s Future Land Use Map. 

 
The public hearing will be held Tuesday, October 3, 2023 at 6:00 p.m., or soon thereafter, in the 
Council Chambers at City Hall, 129 N. 2nd Street, Yakima, WA, at the Council’s regularly held 
public meeting.  

 
CPA#001-23, RZ#001-23, SEPA#001-23 – 1111 N. 35th Avenue – Parcel number 
181315-14472, Request to change the Future Land Use map designation from Mixed 
Residential to Commercial Mixed Use and rezone from Multi-Family Residential (R-3) to 
General Commercial (GC). 

 

Anyone wishing to comment on this request is welcome to attend or call in to the public hearing 
(information provided on the agenda). 
 
 
Rosalinda Ibarra 
City Clerk 
 
 
 
Mailed on or before September 13, 2023. 
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